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Topics        

September – All about me                              

October -    Autumn                            

November - Christmas                        

December - Winter 

 

 

Term Dates              

Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 

2024. Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th 

December 2024.   Christmas Break 🎄Friday 20th December 

2024 – Monday 6th January 2025.                                                                                                                    

Spring Term – Monday 6th January – Thursday 17th April 2025.             

Easter Break 🐣 – Friday 18th April – Monday 28th April 2025.         

Summer Term – Monday 28th April - Friday 15th August 2025.  

 

                                                                    

End of Term 

As end of term approaches, we will 

be wishing our six children who are 

leaving us, the very best on their next 

adventure, whether it be a new 

setting or big school. It has been a 

pleasure to watch these children 

learn and progress and we will miss 

them and their families dearly. 

How are we doing?      

We will soon be asking parents to complete a 

survey and asking for feedback on the nursery. 

If possible, can we ask that if you do have a 

spare minute to review us on Facebook, 

daynurseries.co.uk or any other platform you 

use. We always appreciate feedback and use it 

as a tool to improve our practice. 

Staff Shoutout          

In addition, we do have a staff shout out tray 

in the lobby we encourage you to use. The 

shout outs go a long way in encouraging the 

girl’s confidence so please do get involved. 

For September 

Please can we ask that at the end of July, you take 

the spare clothes bag home that are kept in 

nursery and replenished for September. Please 

ensure you have suitable clothing and footwear for 

the season. These bags are kept in the corridor on 

the child’s peg alongside their welly boot bag. 

Please note that we provide the bags so rely on 

parents brining them back to nursery again.  

           www.facebook.com/Bumblebeesdaynurse

ry 

 

Summer Picnic 

A big Thank You to all our families who joined us for our 

summer picnic. It was lovely to spend time with you and the 

children. We sincerely hope you had as much fun as we did. 

                                                                    
Reminder 

Bumble Bees is a nut free nursery, therefore ask 

parents to not include nut-based products in 

children’s lunch boxes.  Thank you.                                         

We would like to wish all our families a fun filled, restful 

summer and look forward to seeing you all again in 

September. Thank you for all your co operation over the 

past academic year. 

Jenny, Anna, Emma, Therese, Emily, 
Chelsea, Sarah & Hannah 
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